
 
 
 

 

26th September 2023 
 
To all Parents/Carers of children in Hedgehog Class 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
EYFS Phonics Workshop 
 
I am writing to invite all parents of Reception children to a Phonics Workshop on Friday 6th October, 8.40 
am – 9.30 am. The workshop will take place in the hall and the entrance from the playground will be open 
for you to join us after morning drop-off. 
 
This informative workshop will allow us to explain Phonics and our Read Write Inc. programme to you and 
will offer an opportunity for you to find out all the ways that you can help with your child’s reading at 
home.  Information packs will also be provided after the session to support you with this. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this informative and helpful meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr K Ola 
Head of School 


